
Another  Successful  VE
Session!
Two  candidates  successfully  upgraded  their  licenses  last
Saturday at the Jenny Lind Fire Station.  One to General and
the other to Amateur Extra.  Well done!

Thanks go out to the VE team: K6CDK, KI6OBE, WS6P, AE6LA and
NV6V.
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Checking the performance of
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antennas
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